
 

The Organisation for Women in Science for the Developing World (OWSD) Chapter  

in collaboration with  

The Australian High Commission 

has the pleasure to invite you to a talk 

“One Woman’s Ontological journey through life” 

(How we view changes as we progress through our careers) 

by   

Professor Lyn Karstadt  

Deputy Vice Chancellor (International), Murdoch University, Australia 

Monday 28th May 2018 from 5.00 pm to 7.00 pm at the Greenwich University, Ebene 

RSVP by Friday 26th May 
womeninsciencemauritius@gmail.com 

dsaddul@yahoo.com 
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